
Use of the school car parks. 

Dear Parents, 

The bottom car park, which is the one by the hard play area, is for staff parking 

only and will be locked between the hours of 08.45 – 16.00 for security 

reasons. 

The main school car park is the overflow car park for staff and part time staff 

and will be locked between the hours of 08.45 – 16.00 for safety reasons. 

If you are visiting the school for a pre-arranged meeting, or you have an 

appointment in school, you may use the main car park if there are parking 

spaces available after 9.00. If there are no spaces available, we ask you to park 

on the road, as the chevron area needs to remain free at all times in case of 

Emergencies. 

In the mornings when dropping your children off at school, you are not 

allowed to use this car park at all. 

When collecting your child after school we ask you not to use the car park at all 

as the bus needs to have access. If your child is staying behind to do after 

school activities you may use the car park if spaces are available, but not the 

chevron area. 

Please observe the one way system in place. 

We appreciate you cooperation with this matter so we can ensure the safety of 

our children and visitors. 

 

 

 


